
UTA periodically updates our services, fares, customer-facing information, and more across our service area to
make improvements and adjustments to the system — these changes happen three times a year on Change Day.
April 2026 Change Day is scheduled for April 12, 2026.

The service change proposals will help implement the first year of the UTA Five-Year Service Plan (5YSP). 

Here’s everything we have planned for April 2026...
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The public comment period is open through December 13, 2024. Join us for a virtual
public meeting on the evening of Wednesday, November 20, 2024. Learn more and get

involved at rideuta.com/aprilchangeday 


